
 
 

  
   

     
   

 
  

 
  

 
    

 
           

            
  

 
      

       
         

            
 

        
           

 
 

 
 

 

-----Original Message-----
From: Marshall Casey <marshall@mcaseylawfirm.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 11:45 AM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator <RulesC@oic.wa.gov> 
Cc: nd@inpacta.com 
Subject: R 2021-09 Opposing 

External Email 

To who it may concern, 

This rule should be rejected.  A license or the right to exercise a profession is an important right 
for all. At no time should we ever remove a license from someone unless we have truly prove 
they have done something wrong that makes them dangerous to others. 

Depositions are a powerful tool to make sure the accuser of someone, for the removal of the 
license, is actually truthful and the process is done in openness.  Along with this the burden of 
proof should be higher than a mere preponderance of evidence. A license is something 
someone invested in and an important right to earn income. Please stop this rule. 

Administrative efficiency should never be pursued at the expense of someone else’s rights. 
Remember our constitution makes the first duty of government to protect the individual and 
not efficiency. 

Thanks, 
Marshall 
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